

17th October 2014 - Weekly Newsletter

Reception Parents

All parents of children in classes 1 and 2 should have their child's Mathletics password - either they collected it at one of the Curriculum Meetings this week <u>or</u> it will be stuck into your child's Reading Folder.

Head lice

Several parents have contacted school recently with concerns about head lice. This problem is across the school and in all classes, in fact it is countywide problem currently. Please be vigilant about checking your child's hair regularly! There is advice and guidance on detection and treatment on the back of this newsletter and further information on our website.

"Spooky Week" next week.

In school we will have lots of art and craft activities related to Halloween. We will read ghostly stories and decorate biscuits and cakes with scary faces.

<u>Congratulations to this week's</u> achievers:

Class 1- Jasmine Class 2 -

Oliver

- Kaitlyn

Anya

- Ayaan - Naiomi

Class 3 - Joel Class 4 -

Tyler P

- Mischia

ischia –

Tegan

- Whole Class

Lauren

Class 5 - Leah

Class

Rose

- Kaiden

Darren

Eco-award goes to:

Class 6

Attendance

98%

Week ending 10.10.2014 Class with best attendance: Class 3 -

146 out of 162 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent - sticker for you all!

Mathletics Awards - Bronze

Scarlett (Cl 3) Tegan (Cl 4)
Olivia (Cl 6)

Jessica (Cl 6) Lauren (Cl 4) Josh

Any book club money to be brought in Mondays for all classes

Looking ahead